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Malta and Tunisia NAVTEX service – is temporarily suspended 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the Malta (O) 

and Tunisia (T) NAVTEX service is temporarily suspended. 

 

While every effort is being made to resume transmitting NAVTEX messages as soon as 

possible, during the period of no transmission, Malta Navigational Warnings will be 

promulgated by voice, on radio, as follows: 

 

Malta Vessel Traffic Service (Malta VTS) on VHF channel 16 at 06:03, 10:03, 16:03 and 

21:03 (UTC) daily. 

 

 


